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September 3, 2020 
 
 
Dear FJUHSD Staff Members, Students, and Parents/Guardians, 
 
A new blueprint for business sector reopening was unveiled by Governor Newsom on August 28,               
2020, which includes a color-coded, tiered system that will use two metrics to measure the novel                
coronavirus: spread rate and test positivity percentage. The tiers are designated by four colors: purple               
(widespread), red (substantial), orange (moderate) and yellow (minimal with the lowest restrictions).            
Orange County is currently in a blended purple/red tier. 
  
Counties must remain at each tier for a minimum of 21 days. The State’s new website will track the                   
metrics, show an interactive map and list business sectors open by each county. The following link                
can be used to access the State’s new website:  ​COVID19.CA.GOV  
  
In light of this new information, and to ensure the safe reopening of our schools and provide our                  
staff, students and families the time needed to transition from distance to hybrid learning, the               
Fullerton Joint Union High School District will reopen no sooner than October 5, 2020. 
  
We are grateful for the patience and hard work of our staff and students during these times. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Scott Scambray, Ed.D. 
Superintendent 
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